Fairfield Union Local School District

Athletic Booster Meeting
September 28, 2022

MINUTES
. Meeting Called to Order by the President at 6:02 p.m.

. Attendance: President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Tara Graham, Secretary;
Denise Hoffmann, Coach Graham, and Carrie Miller.

Secretary Report: Minutes from July 27, read. Coach Graham motions to approve, Angi
Marinacci-Young seconds. All Approve.

. Treasurer Report: Investment account balance is $19,983.93. Checking balance is
$26,112.68. Total for the accounts = $46,096.61. There is still a lingering Athletic
Booster Scholarship yet to be paid. Waiting on verification before sending the funds.
Coaches spent $10,000.00. Concession proceeds are at $8,089.78 for the fall season.
There are Pepsi invoices that are to be paid. Reviewed items that the Boosters have
contributed to over the past years. There are no new projects currently. Angi Marinacci-
Young moves to approve the report. Coach Graham seconds. All approve.

. Athletic Director Report received via email. There is no new information to report at
this time. The records from the fall teams are on the website.

. New Business: Boosters discussed if there are any projects where assistance may be
needed. It was brought up that an overhang on the weight room would be beneficial for
the student athletes and allow for more groups to utilize or wait on their turn in the
weight room. The Boosters wondered if this might fall under Capital Improvements for
the district. Volley for the Cure donations were given to the Boosters. No receipts were
included with the proceeds from the benefit. Tara Graham, Booster Treasurer will reach
out to the coaches to clarify that the proceeds will be donated to Fairfield Medical
Center as it was last year. Discussed Parent Team Representative from each sport and
season to attend the Booster meetings. The Parent Rep could assist the coach as a
liaison and bring information to share with the Boosters.

Old Business: Concession manager, Misty Boch is doing a fine job and things in the
concession stand are running smoothly. There are two more football games. No more
drink orders will be placed. If they run out of drinks, it will not be an issue. We will
wait until next season to place another order. A reminder was mentioned regarding
children working in the concessions stands for safety concerns and Health Department



regulations. The ice machine is broken and needs to be removed. The popcorn machine
is also broken and will need replaced.

For the Good of the Group: Welcome Carrie Miller and thank you for joining us.
Please help continue to spread the word that the Boosters are here to support the student
athletes, coaches, district and encourage growth in the Falcon Family. We appreciate all

the volunteers that have shown up and continue to show up to work the concession
stands. It is benefiting the athletes.

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 30, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.
Adjournment: Angi Marinacci-Young moves to adjourn at 6:46 p.m. Denise Hoffmann

seconds. All approve.
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